
 

 

Monday 6th November 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents and Stakeholders 

  

Consultation on our admissions policy for 2025/2026 

  

We are consulting on our admission arrangements to ensure we comply with the 

requirement under the School Admissions Code 2021 to consult every 7 years.  The 

only changes to our policy wording are to ensure compliance with the School 

Admissions Code 2021, there have been no changes to our oversubscription criteria 

this year. 

  

A link to our proposed policy for 2025-2026 is here https://291-

northumberland.eschools.co.uk/storage/secure_download/Y3g2SzJMdWZKQzNpTW1

4THNYbnRHRkp5RzhIRHNZUEdNYUsvVk5ZVEg1MFdreHZ2SmtiUXYzK1QzcDNrL2V3

RA==. 

 

The consultation starts today, please send any comments or feedback on our policy 

to admin@humshaugh.northumberland.sch.uk by Monday 18th December 2023. 

  

 

 

Yours sincerely 

  

 

 

 

Jude Long 
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